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Early indications following the first fifty implanted HammerFiX devices show successful outcomes. “My
early experience with the HammerFiX system has shown it to be simple and easy to work with—intuitive
steps. I am confident with the positioning and stable fixation provided by the implant; the alignment
looks great. At the 4-week follow-up visit, there was no pain, minimal swelling and X-rays showed stable
apposition,” stated Jeffrey Brodie, M.D.

HammerFiX is the first cannulated PEEK device used for Hammertoe deformity correction of the lesser
toes in the U.S., and was launched April 2014.
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